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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
My name is Mrs Westfeld and starting from June I will be teaching Mrs Young’s Reception 
class, Acorns, while she is away on maternity leave. I have been a Reception teacher for over 
fifteen years and I love teaching this age range. For a number of years I taught in a school 
near Wakefield and recently I have done supply teaching in different schools around York, 
where I live. In my spare time I enjoy baking and crafting with my eight year-old daughter 
and my three year-old son. 
 
I have met with Mrs Young and Miss Graham online and they have given me a very helpful 
overview of the way Reception runs on a day-to-day basis, so I can make sure your children 
are able to continue their Early Years learning journey in the most familiar way possible.  
 
I was lucky enough to take a tour of Kirk Fenton before the lockdown began in March and 
was really impressed by the friendly staff, the enthusiastic, focused children and the 
wonderful outdoor areas. I am very excited about becoming a part of the school community 
and look forward to meeting you and your children soon.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Gemma Westfeld 
 


